Kentlyn Public School

Georges River Road, Kentlyn, 2560
PO Box 5222Minto, 2566
Phone: 4628 2455 - Fax: 4628 4365
kentlyn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Tuesday 13 November 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

NBN Installation and Transition
We have been informed that Kentlyn Public School will be transitioning to NBN in the next few weeks.
In preparation for that, on Wednesday 14 November 2018, there will be a very short period of time that our

number will be disconnected when they unplug one cable to connect to the other copper connection.

If you are trying to contact the school on Wednesday the 14 November and you are not able to get through
please contact us through the school’s emergency mobile number: 0455 140805.

Thank yvou in advance
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